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“For by grace are ye saved through faith; and that not of yourselves: it is the gift of God.”  (Ephesians 2:8) 
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“The robbery of the wicked shall destroy them; because they refuse to do judgment.” (Proverbs 21:7) 

“The soul of the wicked desireth evil: his neighbour findeth no favour in his eyes.” (Proverbs 21:10) 

Dear Praying Friends: 

God’s Word assures us many times that justice will prevail and the wicked will suffer for what they have done. 

As we look at our world, we often wonder when that will happen.  

Many Haitians are waiting for a measure of peace to return. Violent crimes and kidnappings have increased 

since the beginning of the year. Crime gangs are killing police, and not only mutilating the bodies, but also 

taking videos of their actions to show their power. I know of two families who have been robbed of everything 

they own and then pushed out of their houses. Political protests continue, with demands that the president step 

down. For the past few months, with U.N. approval, he has had committees working on revisions to the 

constitution so that it more fairly represents all the people. The plan is to submit it to a national vote for 

approval. However, most people will not vote because of election fraud in the past, as well as facing violence on 

the way to the polling places. 

In such troubled times, Haitian Christians are looking to God for their safety, and for Him to meet their needs. 

They are also being prudent, not taking unnecessary trips or going outside more than they have to. The clinic 

staff is seeing established patients twice a week in order to do basic checks and provide medications. Haitians 

continue to be grateful for your prayers. 

Praise  The needs for the staff and patients have been met, and they are safe. 

 There have not been any problems with the clinic property. 

 I have opportunities for ministry in my home church. 

 I am making progress on the translation of the discipleship book. 

Projects  These are on hold for the time being. 

Prayer  Pastor and Mrs. Baker, my neighbors in Haiti and currently there, have been quite sick. It sounds like 

they are feeling better, but it could be a month or two before they recover fully. They would like to return to 

the U.S., but they first want to complete this semester of teaching, and they will have to have a negative 

COVID test within 72 hours before getting on the plane. 

 I would like to return to Haiti in June or July when the other missionary neighbors return. Please pray that 

this will be possible. A blessing is that I have had both COVID vaccination shots. 

Jesus said, “…him that cometh to me I will in no wise cast out.” (John 6:37)  On the cross at Calvary, one of the 

malefactors, “said unto Jesus, Lord, remember me when thou comest into thy kingdom. And Jesus said unto him, 

Verily I say unto thee, To day shalt thou be with me in paradise.” (Luke 23:42-43) 

Our time is not God’s time. He is patient, giving even the most hardened rebel time to come to Him. It was not 

too late even for the sinner on the cross to repent and trust in Christ. Jesus paid for our sin by His sacrificial 

death, and welcomes sinners who come to Him—and that includes me and you. 

Have a blessed Easter celebrating our Lord’s Resurrection Day! 
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